
Caterpillar’s Quest is a bereavement camp where children, grades K-6, 
can learn ways to cope with grief and loss while making friends and
experiencing the excitement of Camp Caraway.  Any child that has 

experienced the loss of a loved one is invited to attend.

 S A T U R D A Y ,  A P R I L  2 2 
9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

C A M P  C A R A W A Y
4756 Caraway Mountain Rd. in Sophia, NC

There is a $10 registration fee per child, with finanical assistance available based 
upon need. To register for Caterpillar’s Quest or for more information, 

please call Shelley at 336.672.9300 or visit the Event page at 
www.hospiceofthepiedmont.org or www.hospiceofrandolph.org.

* * * Registration deadline is April 7. * * *

Caterpillar’s Quest is provided by Hospice of the Piedmont
and Hospice of Randolph’s Kids Path program.


